
Feb 24, 2017 
 
Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 
 
Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 
 
Please support this bill.  It's important to have small dollar donation matches so that people can run for 
office without big money from special interests.  This is what democracy looks like.  Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dr. Mary Zinkin 
2075 Hillcrest Dr 
West Linn, OR 97068-1803 
 
 
 


